
 
26  May 2020 

 

Dear OLL Community, 

 

The OLL Administration continues to make plans for a healthy return to school in the fall. 

Although we have yet to receive direction from the state of Oregon regarding the amount of 

students that will be allowed in the building at any given time, we are nevertheless making plans 

for significant changes in our building and protocols to protect the health of our community 

members.  

 

The Parish and School have purchased a UV magnetic sanitation/purification system for our 

HVAC system to be installed this summer. This technology kills bacteria, viruses, and mold. It 

also reduces odors and VOCs (chemical odors). Please click here for more information 

https://www.rgf.com/products/air/magnetic-mount-package-phi/​.  

 

Additionally, OLL has committed additional funding to our custodial budget to sanitize. We will 

also be doing frequent deep cleans of the school and church, and we have plans to install more 

handwashing stations throughout the school. Regardless of what schedule the students and staff 

experience in the fall, planned handwashing breaks that ensure social distancing and safety will 

be a part of the students’ schedule. As more decisions are reached, I will continue to share 

information with the OLL community.  

 

God Bless, 

Corrine Buich   

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.rgf.com_products_air_magnetic-2Dmount-2Dpackage-2Dphi_&d=DwMGaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=SEIaiDWgaWGeehYHZwHWCspo-3EVW_UxviQhgL5aCs4&m=GRffK-b6n2P_xOlVPnsN3n1nJS1oU3UMbdslJ5Zr3Y4&s=l4E0bkkscYhFKurUBJRNpsUOr0vOQUj9-3qO7UfcOTc&e=

